
NOTICE OF CLOSED RECORD SEPA APPEAL  
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Steigleder Conditional Use Permit 

CU-13-00002 
 

 
NOTICE IS HERBY given that pursuant to 43.21C RCW, Kittitas County Community Development 
Services did on April 29, 2013 receive a timely appeal of a Mitigated Determination of Non-Significance 
(MDNS) for the Steigleder Conditional Use Permit.  The proposal is for a conditional use permit to 
operate a produce stand on approximately 2.95 acres.  Located approximately one (1) mile southeast of 
Thorp at 8341 S. Thorp Hwy, in a portion of Section 13, T18N, R17E, W.M. in Kittitas County.   
 
A closed record hearing on the SEPA appeal and open record hearing on the Conditional Use Permit is 
scheduled for July 11, 2013 at 6:00 p.m. in the Kittitas County Commissioners Auditorium, Ellensburg, 
WA. 98926.   
 
Project documents may be viewed at Kittitas County Community Development Services, 411 N. Ruby St. 
Suite 2, Ellensburg, WA  98926.   
 
Please contact CDS at (509) 962-7506 with any questions you might have.  Staff Planner: Lindsey 
Ozbolt. 
 
Dated: July 3, 2013 
Publish in Daily Record:  July 3, 2013 
 


